Lakeridge Presbytery
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TO: Communities of Faith Church Extensu?n Council
within former Lakeridge Presbytery Corporation

Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

As of January 1, 2019, Lakeridge Presbytery ceased to exist, and the East Central Ontario
Regional Council sprang into existence. However, the Corporation known as Lakeridge Presbytery
Church Extension Council (CEC) of The United Church of Canada continues to serve the
communities of faith that made up Lakeridge Presbytery on December 31, 2018.

The Corporation provides loans and grants to help with major capital projects. Recent loans and
grants have been for roof replacements, parking lot rehabilitation, elevator replacements, and
audio-visual upgrades. The members of the Corporation had been the executive of Presbytery, but
changes to the Corporation bylaws passed at a special members’ meeting in 2018 now permit the
individual communities of faith to designate two delegates to the annual meeting to do the business
of the corporation at the Annual General Members meeting.

Please mark the date:

e Saturday, April 27, 2019 at Dunbarton-Fairport United Church
o 1066 Dunbarton Rd, Pickering, ON L1V 1G8
e coffee, snacks and Chili lunch will be served
o paid for by CEC
e guest speaker Ron Ewart of Toronto Church Extension Council
e registration check in at 9:30 am, 10:00 am Welcome, Speaker, Discussion
e lunch at 12:15
e complete agenda will be distributed to all early registrants and members
e short business meeting of CEC to follow lunch
o two voting delegates per community of faith
o additional non-voting members welcome
o agenda includes election of corporation directors

Please send your contact information to prof.aj@rogers.com to be sure to receive the registration

details. RSVP will be required for lunch.

SincerelyMyM

Arthur J. Smith, B.Sc., M.Eng., P.Eng., President




